ICO

March 24, 2009

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, Southwest
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  ICO Satellite Services, G.P.
Withdrawal of Petition for Partial Reconsideration
File Nos. SAT-MOD-20050110-00004; SAT-LOI-19970926-00163; SAT-
PDR-20070110-00024; Call Sign S2651
Dear Ms. Dortch:

ICO Satellite Services, G.P. hereby withdraws its pending Petition for Partial
Reconsideration (June 23, 2005) regarding the International Bureau’s grant of the above-
captioned application. See ICO Satellite Services, G.P. 20 FCC Rcd 9797 (Int’] Bur.
2005).

Please direct any questions about this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted

Suzzﬁfine Hutchmgs \MaIM

Senior V.P., Regulatory Affairs

cc: Cassandra Thomas

815 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 610
Washington, DC 20006
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202 330 4008 fax
web: www.ico.com



